
Public Hearing  December 13, 2011 

At 7:15 p.m. Supervisor Milner called to order a public hearing located at the Town Hall, 
18 State Street, Brockport, New York on December 13, 2011.  The purpose of the public hearing 
was to consider the Fire Protection Contract for the year 2012 and to hear all persons interested in 
this matter. 
  

Town Board Members present were Supervisor John H. Milner, Councilperson Rob Carges, 
Councilperson Patricia Connors, Councilperson Michael Myers and Councilperson Rebecca 
Donohue.  Also present were Finance Director Leisa Strabel and Town Clerk Karen Sweeting. 

 
Visitors present were residents Jim Hamlin, Chris Hamlin and Donald Roberts. 

  
Supervisor Milner asked Town Clerk Karen Sweeting to read the legal notice published in 

the Town newspaper.  Notice was read.   
 

Supervisor Milner asked if there were any comments.  No comments were made.  The 
public hearing was closed at 7:30 pm. 
  
      Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
      Karen M. Sweeting 
      Town Clerk 
 


